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March 30, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:  Short-Term Rentals & Non-essential Businesses 
 
Dear Property Owner, 

Please be advised and aware of the recent Governor's Order (effective March 23, 2020) 
shutting down all Non-essential businesses in the State.  Accordingly, all Short-Term Rental 
business should be terminated until further notice.   

Please contact our Townhall and/or our Mayor with any immediate questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Henry Sladek, Mayor 
Town of Skykomish 
425-293-1937 
hsladek@skykomishwa.gov  

Desirae Bearden, Clerk/Treasurer 
Town of Skykomish 
360-677-2388 
clerk@skykomishwa.gov 
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